
SJCS Pre-K Dress Code  2024-25 

 

 

Item Color Style Exceptions (not allowed) 

 
Shirts 

 
Any solid red, grey, or 
black shirt, with or 
without school logo 
 
Any spiritwear* sold 
through SJCS. 
 

 
Button-down, polo, or 
 T-shirt 

 
No designs, words, logos, 
characters, sports teams, 
stripes, plaids, geometric 
designs, no sleeveless 
tanks, or spaghetti straps.  
No tummy or back showing. 

 
*SJCS Early Education Spiritwear is sold here: 

https://www.graphics22.com/collections/sjcs-early-childhood 
 

 
Sweater/Sweatshirts 
(with a shirt 
underneath) 

 
Any solid red, grey, or 
black with or without 
school logo 
 
Any spiritwear* sold 
through SJCS 
 

 
Pullover, Cardigan 

 
No team sports, logos, 
characters, designs, 
stripes, or words 

 
Pants 

 
Any solid 

 
Denim,  
Docker-style slacks, 
loose-fitting athletic 
 

 
No camo, designs, or logos 

 
Shorts 

 
Any solid 

 
Denim,  
loose-fitting athletic 
 

 
No tight fitting,  
nothing shorter than 4” 
above the knee 
 

 
Dress/Skirt/Jumper 
With shorts 
underneath 

 
Any plain color or 
denim 

 
Nothing shorter than 4” 
above knee  

 
No plaid, stripes, shapes, 
words, pictures, or 
characters 
No spaghetti straps  
 

 
Leggings 

 
Any solid 

 
Worn under a dress only 

 
No leggings worn as pants, 
no tights 
 

 
Shoes 

 
Any  

 
Boots or closed-toe 
shoe: slip-on, or Velcro 
Socks are required with 
shoes 
 

 
No heels greater than  
1”, no crocs or sandals  

https://www.graphics22.com/collections/sjcs-early-childhood

